
Date:   June 23, 2022

To: State Agencies

From:   State Procurement Office

RE: [SPO ALERT] - Invoice Preview Window Removed
______________________________________________________________________________

Our development team identified an APP invoicing feature which caused some recent downtime
for all APP Users. Due to the discovery, we’ve removed the Invoice Preview Windows, which will
reduce downtime and improve overall system performance.

You can still find  the previewed attachment within the “Scanned Invoice” area.

We apologize for any inconvenience. If you have any questions please contact the APP Help
Desk at 602-542-7600 or app@azdoa.gov.

Thank you.

The APP Help Desk
602-542-7600
app@azdoa.gov
https://spo.az.gov/app-service-request

Team Mission Statement:

Maintain and manage Arizona's statewide procurements system for stability while improving the customer user experience.

https://spo.az.gov/app-service-request

